
  Meeting of the Deerfield, New Hampshire Cemetery Trustees  
 

   
DRAFT MINUTES  

  
November 17, 2021 
  
 
Present: Rick Druckenmiller, Dana van der Bijl, Maureen Mann, Phil Bilodeau 
Absent: Tina St. Peter, Sam White 
  
Meeting called to order at 9:33 am. 
  
Citizen Comments – None  
  
The board voted unanimously to accept the October meeting minutes. 
 
The board reviewed the latest warrant articles and voted unanimously to submit them in their current form.  
Dana will notify John Harrington. 
 
Dana figured out the name (PRICE) on the fallen headstone in Morrison Cemetery.  There do not appear to be any 
local extant family members.  She contacted a distant relative via Ancestry.com and will update if there are any 
developments.  In the meantime, Rick will call Mark Young to see if the town has access to any equipment that could 
be used to re-seat such stones and level out their bases. 
 
Rick will talk to John Harrington to ensure that BlueSky is taking care of fall cleanup. 
 
Rick spoke with volunteer Robin McKinnon and plans to meet with her in the spring about how she can help. 
 
Rick will continue to work on encumbering leftover funds with John Harrington.   
 
Maureen asked Scott Zenor of AQ Fence to look at a portion of chain link in the front of Old Center Cemetery 
and to give us a quote on repairing or replacing it. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:57 am.   
 
The next meeting will be held at the GB White Building on Wednesday, December 15th at 9:30 am.    
  
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Dana van der Bijl, Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 


